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From: Pat Fale <patfale@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 6:20 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: FOREX TRADING LEVERAGE FX

To whom it may concernt!

I just heard that the government wants to get involved once again where they really don't belong
and change us from 100:1 to 10:1.

When will you people just keep out of things and let the grown ups do what we have always done--
make money without government intervention!!

Please stay out of this until you are able to run the country's finances
properly.

The small businessman is the backbone of our country and it would do you well to remember this.

Sincerely;
PFale

EMAILING FOR THE GREATER GOOD
Join me



